
 

 

Newsletter 
Great Gorillas 

W/c 4th December 2023 
We will be carrying out a variety of assessments this week. 
 
 
In DT we will be continuing to make our hand puppets. The puppets will be star shaped so that our 
fingers can be inserted inside to make them move.  
We will be continuing to practise our Christmas nativity play. 
In RE we will be making Christingle candles. 
In History we will be continuing with our work on the symbolism and significance of poppies. 
  

Note 
 

The My Maths homework will be based on Mixed Tables. The homework will be set from 08.12.23 – 
22.12.23. 
 
On Monday it is our Christmas Fair. Please come along and buy your child’s Christmas tree decoration. 
 
On Thursday we will be visiting Take2 Theatre to watch the Christmas pantomime. 
 
On Thursday it is National Christmas jumper day. 
 
 

 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Many thanks 
Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 
 


